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June 2025 7:140-E

Students
Exhibit - Letter to Parents/Guardians Regarding the Right to Privacy in the School Setting 
Act
On District letterhead
Re: When may school officials require a student to share the content from his or her account or profile on a 

social networking website?
Dear Parents/Guardians:
State law requires the District to notify students and their parents/guardians of each of the following:

1. School officials may not request or require a student or his or her parents/guardians to provide a 
password or other related account information to gain access to the student’s account or profile on a 
social networking website. Examples of social networking websites and platforms include Facebook, 
Instagram, X, TikTok, and Snapchat.

35. School officials may conduct an investigation or require a student to cooperate in an investigation if 
there is specific information about activity on the student’s account on a social networking website that 
violates a school behavior rule or policy. In the course of an investigation, the student may be required 
to share the content that is reported in order to allow school officials to make a factual determination.

Please contact the school if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Building Principal


